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From: David Gerard Hogan [dhogan@heidelberg.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2008 5:01 PM

To: . Gibson, Karen

Subject: Remaoval of my father's name.

Dear Ms.Gibson:

As we discussed earlier today, my father, Raymond ¥. Hcgan, has his name erroneously
listed on incerperation documents filed with your department. The corporation name is
Eagle Creek of Naples Condominium Association No, 1 (N12975), No. 2 (N17250), and Ne¢., 3
(N17249).

My father was never an officer, principal, or owner in this organization, nor was he ever
& property owner in this condominium development, Rather, he was a salaried employee of
the development company, and never knew nor agreed to having his name included in these
documents. He left his employment with this company in 1980.

Though his name has been listed on these documents since the 1980s, we have only become
aware of this issue very recently. We will appreciate any action that you can take to

correct this situation.
Thank you for your assistance.

David Gerard Hogan

Professor of History . — y —_
Heidelberg College 20139402152
310 E. Market Street

Tiffin, Ohio 44883

415-448-2218
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